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2022 Board Members 
 
President Rachel Child 

President Elect Jonathan Katseanes 

Secretary Erica Robinson 

Treasurer Nick Allen 

VP Membership Stacey Comeau 

Communication Christina London 

Programs Tia Larsen 

Certification Shauna Greer 

Hospitality Alison Evans 

Workforce Readiness Darren Rogers 

Diversity Bryan McCurdy 

Legislative Representative 

 

Michael Stanger 

Public Relations Maddie Page 

SHRM Foundation Ronda Bateman 

College Relations Afton Burns 

Student Chapter President Isy Chino &  

Brett Hancock 

Past President Miles Romney 

 

Employment Law Specialist Sean Monson 

Golf Committee Chair Shawn Choate 
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Welcome to December.  

 

I hope you all survived Open Enrollment, and you are looking 

forward to some great things in the coming year.  

 

Reflecting on what we have done together as HR professionals, 

be sure to recognize that we have an opportunity to have a 

positive impact on the lives of the employees we serve.  

 

We are excited for the new year and our new quarterly "Ask an 

Attorney" feature that will begin on January 10th. Watch for an 

e-mail to submit questions to our experts (in case they need to 

do some research prior to our meeting).  

 

It has been a pleasure to serve the NUHRA Population as the 

President this year. Thank you for all you do to have an impact 

on the world, one employee at a time.  

 

Rachael Child 

2022 NUHRA President 

Connect with me on LinkedIn! 
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Welcome New Members                        
 

Continued on page 4 

 

 

We want to extend a huge welcome to the new members who have recently joined us! We are so happy to have you.  

If you see one of the following people at our next meeting (either in person or via Zoom), please extend a warm 

welcome:   

● Kip Deem  ●  Saylor Sorensen   ●  Sheryl Frost   ● Kadi Snyder   

 

 
NUHRA offers pre-certified speakers at luncheon events each month (except August and September to make room 

for our annual golf tournament and the Utah SHRM conference), networking, and more. 

Follow us on Facebook and LinkedIn at Northern Utah Human Resource Association. Join our Slack channel!  

https://join.slack.com/t/nuhra/shared_invite/zt-mqcdi6ch-8gvc0abFwCgN59fA4mwfMA 
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Upcoming Events  

December Luncheon 

 
When: December 15 

Time: 11:30 – 1:00 

Where:  Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

Please join us as we hear Chris Jones from Values 

Worth Sharing present to us.  

Please RSVP by Monday, December 12. 

This presentation has been submitted for SHRM and 

HRCI credit. 

 

Ask an Attorney 

When: January 10 

Time: 8:00 – 9:00 A.M. 

Where:  Zoom 

Attorneys Sean Monson and Michael Stanger will 

answer your questions! 

 

 

NUHRA 2022-2023 Calendar 

December 15 

Luncheon 

Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

 

January 19 

Luncheon 

Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

 

February 16 

Luncheon 

Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

 

        

 

  

see calendar items in detail: 

www.nuhra.org 

     

January Luncheon 

 
When: January 19 

Time: 11:30 – 1:00 

Where:  Warehouse 22 & Zoom 

Please join us as we hear Spencer Horn from Altium 

Leadership present to us.  

Please RSVP by Monday, January 16. 

This presentation has been submitted for SHRM and 

HRCI credit. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


